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To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter is to inform you APEM, Inc. plans to immediately execute an EOL (end of life) to the UL versions of 
the parts listed below. 
 
After a thorough review we have made the determination to discontinue these versions and will continue to build 
the non-UL equivalent.  The manufacturing process will not change from the UL to the non-UL versions, the 
only difference being non-UL versions will not have the UL marking. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and your business.  
Please contact your APEM representative with any questions or concerns regarding this matter. 
 

UL Part Number Non-UL Part Number 
301SZQEUL 301SZQE 
301T1ZQE2UL 301T1ZQE2 
301T1ZQE6UL 301T1ZQE6 
301ZQEUL 301ZQE 
302ZQEUL 302ZQE 
306ZQEUL 306ZQE 
820KMZQUL 820KMZQ 
AV02820KMZQKUL AV02820KMZQK 
AV02820KMZQUL AV02820KMZQ 
AV09820KMZQKUL AV09820KMZQK 
AV19401ZQEUL AV19401ZQE 
AV19402ZQEKUL AV19402ZQEK 
AV19402ZQEUL AV19402ZQE 
AV49810KMZQEKUL6 AV49810KMZQEK6 
AV49820KMZQEKUL6 AV49820KMZQEK6 

 
 
 
Regards, 
Ryan Chiarelli 
Product Manager – Switches & Indicators 
Phone: 1.760.639.7135 
RChiarelli@apem.com 
 
 
 
 
  


